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What’s the Plan? 
We are looking for the Booster Club Officers and 
Chairs for 2020-21. Next year I will have a fourth and 
fifth grader so I am officially on my way out of Cedar 
Creek. You will see me active in everything next year 
(you know I can’t resist), and I feel it is my 
responsibility to look for parents to join me and  
continue the traditions that make Cedar Creek so 
special. If you are interested or know of a parent that 
you think would be a great leader for Cedar 
Creek, please let me know.  I care very much about 
our school and I want it to stay awesome! 

Thank you, Kelly
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Open House & 
Grandparents Day 

Thursday, pop in with the 
kiddos and let them give you 
an inside look at their day at 
CCE. The next morning it’s 
bring a grandparent to 
assembly and make sure they 
come back for Friday lunch!   

Booster Meeting on 
Valentines Day 

Won’t you be mine?!? We have 
some thanks to give, some 
asks to make for new officers 
and some long overdue 
adjustments to our bylaws and 
how we can best support our 
mission as a booster club. 
Speaker series continues with 
"V is for Validation: The most 
powerful parenting tool"  -
Chelsea Fielder-Jenks 

March 6th Club 
CCE Auction & 
Disco 

Register now, even if you can’t 
attend.  You will want access to 
the bid on experiences, 
banners, parking spots and 
more!

T-SHIRT OR PARKA -WHAT’S 
UP WITH THIS WEATHER?

http://ThriveCounselingAustin.com
https://e.givesmart.com/events/gml/
http://ThriveCounselingAustin.com
https://e.givesmart.com/events/gml/
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Thank you so much to our platinum corporate supporters! 

Hello gardeners,
The Sustainable Food Center would like to invite you to attend a FREE and hands-on Introduction to Food 
Gardening class series. See the spring schedule below. Even if you’ve taken classes before, you’re welcome 
to attend another series to pick up new tips and tricks on gardening in Central Texas. Each series provides 6 
hours of instruction on topics including container gardening, in-ground/raised bed gardening, irrigation, 
composting, and pest and disease management.  Happy gardening!
 
Huston-Tillotson University (900 Chicon St, Austin, TX 78702)

Saturday, February 29 and March 7 from 9am-12pm
register at mia@sustainablefoodcenter.org or 512-220-1083

 
Central Texas Food Bank (6500 Metropolis Dr, Austin, TX 78744)

Saturday, March 14 and 21 from 10am-1pm
Register online here

 
St. Mary Magdalene Episcopal Church (12800 Lexington St, Manor, TX 78653)

Saturday, March 21 and 28 from 9am-12pm
register at mia@sustainablefoodcenter.org or 512-220-1083
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http://food.convio.net/site/R?i=eFJC3Qq9eZJ-i1VS-aEmaA
http://food.convio.net/site/R?i=TwbwCiVyMLpArgRvueJ9TA
mailto:mia@sustainablefoodcenter.org
http://food.convio.net/site/R?i=NezIZHiF3tFeggj62-CHvA
http://food.convio.net/site/R?i=5mlPiYoFOAyxJGkyRv-PWA
http://food.convio.net/site/R?i=cbwHVarzBZ7LqFZtfVgRfg
mailto:mia@sustainablefoodcenter.org
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